

# PDAC Meeting 2016-06-03

## Date

05 Jun 2016 13:00 PDT

## Attendees

- [Gregory Dubois-Felsmann](#)
- [Unknown User \(xiuqin\)](#)
- [Unknown User \(sgroom\)](#)
- [Unknown User \(jalt\)](#)
- [Fritz Müller](#)
- [Kian-Tat Lim](#)

## Goals

- Kick off meeting series for the management of the Prototype Data Access Center (PDAC) project
- c.i.o agenda thread: <https://community.lsst.org/t/prototype-data-access-center-pdac-project-meeting-2016-06-03/827>

## Discussion items

| Time       | Item  | Who | Notes |
|------------|---|-----|-------|
|            | Confirm the purposes of the PDAC effort   |     |       |
|            | Discuss (briefly) the question of giving non-project-members access to the PDAC once we are satisfied with an initial level of functionality.   |     |       |
|            | Go over the planned high-level schedule for the work.   |     |       |
|            | Set up a meeting schedule.  |     |       |
|            | Establish the key contact people for communication between groups between meetings.   |     |       |
|            | Decide how to track action items.   |     |       |
|            | Define the datasets to be served and define action items for any additional information-collection on these that may be required - especially on where we will actually find the data and how we will get it to NCSA. |     |       |
|            | Confirm the basic functional components of the systems to be run.   |     |       |
| <b>AOB</b> |   |     |       |
|            | Review the list of questions emailed by Jason Alt.  |     |       |

## Action items

